MINUTES FROM THE TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING

WHERE TOWN ACTION WAS TAKEN ~

MONDAY, JUNE 6, 2011

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled Workshop Meeting on Monday, June 6th, 2011.

Roll Call:
Mark D’Agostino – present




Thomas Dewhirst – present




Christopher Flynn – absent




Johanna Shafer – present




Virginia Stern – present


During the workshop meeting, the Town Board took action on the following matters:


A motion was made by Tom Dewhirst, seconded by Mark D’Agostino, to be members of a committee to look into noise problems in the Town, and have residents Melissa Burdick and Dave Albenda join said committee.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.



With no other action taken, the Town Board members continued with their Workshop Meeting.









Respectfully submitted,









Ritamary Bell









Town Clerk

